A Northern Trust Update

Ian Longley (#3382) |

In the July/August 2002 edition of the bulletin at
page 90 Joe Laura queried whether Northern Trust TONG IN CHEEK #223

was located at the corner of Second Avenue and
Fifteenth Street. The company for whom I work use
Northern Trust as it's Global Custodian and 1
understand that the building shown is Northern
Trusts Head Office at South LaSalle in Chicago
where they have been since 1904. Apparently the
building remains almost identical subject to a much
more crowded skyline around it. As yet Northern
Trust has not been able to shed any light on why the
perfin would be ‘2..15°.
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